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 HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        

Friday 25th May to Thursday 7th June 2018 

         Noa in Little Acorns will be 4   Braedon in Little Acorns will be 4 Olive in Little Acorns will be 4 

         Lola in Elm will be 5          James in Oak will be 5 Devlin in Oak will be 5          Jack in Ash will be 5  

        Jensen in Elm will be 5      Tyler in Palm will be 6     Harrison in Willow will be 6    Ella-Mae in Hazel will be 6 

SCHOOL TIMES — doors open 8.45am 3.20pm finish 

DIARY DATES 

 

Monday 4th June—Term begins 

Wednesday 6th June– Reception Sep 2018 Induction Evening 6.00pm 

Friday 8th June—Teacher Training Day—School closed to children. 

Wednesday 13th June–Nursery Sep 2018 Induction Morning 9.00am 

Wed 20th & 27th June—Yr 2 transition meetings– details to follow  

Friday 6th July—End of year reports come home.  

Wednesday 18th-July—Sports Day—details to follow 

Friday 20th July– Family picnic—details to follow 

Due to Teacher Training Day on Friday 8th 

June assemblies will take place on Thursday 7th 

June.  

NAG ON THE RAG 

Please bring PE kits and trainers back to                   

school on the first day of term.  

ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This week’s 

Attendance 
Total  

lates 

this 

week  

This 

week’s 

points 

Total  

Points 
 

Well done 

Palm 

Class 

98.7% 

this 

week! 

HAWTHORN 97.5% 2 8 48 

PALM 98.7% 1 9 46 

CHESTNUT 96.5% 2 6 40 

ELM 94.2% 3 4 36 

OAK 97.4% 0 7 +1 35 

WILLOW 94.2% 2 3 30 

HAZEL 94.8% 3 5 22 

ASH 93.8% 3 2 21 

SYCAMORE 91.1% 3 1 21 

   WHOLE SCHOOL TARGET - 96% 

This week’s attendance – 95.4% 

We have not met our target this week.  

Garden Party- Thank you for sending your     

children in such fantastic “Royal wedding” outfits. 

It added to our special day- we even sang the    

national anthem! Despite the lack of sunshine the children   

enjoyed themselves and demonstrated wonderful manners and 

were a real credit to their families. 

Deputy Headteacher- The Governing Body are pleased to 

announce that a new Deputy Headteacher has been appointed. 

Helen Drinkwater will join our team from September 2018. She 

interviewed exceptionally well and received a really warm  

reception from the children in the assembly she was asked to 

lead. We look forward to welcoming her to our school.  

On Monday we were lucky enough to have a visit 

from an athlete, Paul Husbands, who represented 

England at the Commonwealth Games and has won 

two silver medals for the high jump. Paul inspired 

our children to take up every opportunity they are offered and 

to try lots of different sports, and to persevere, just like he had.  

     Summer Term Events      

We are busy planning an exciting summer 

term of events. Put these dates in your 

diary and further details will follow next term.  
Tuesday 26th June 3.30pm      Summer Fayre  

Wednesday 4th July 3.30pm    Meet your new teacher 

Monday 9th July 2.00pm    Year 2 production with siblings 

Tuesday 10th July 9.30am      Year 2 production 

Wednesday 11th July 6.00pm   Year 2 production 

Wednesday 18th July 9.00am   Reception Sports Day  

Wednesday 18th July 1.00pm   KS1 Sports Day 

Thursday 19th July 9.00am     Nursery Class graduation 

Thursday 19th July 2.00pm     Reception Assembly 

Friday 20th July 9.00am        Year 1 end of year            

assembly and Year 2 leavers assembly. 

Friday 20th July 11.00am       Family picnic 

Class Photos  

If you wish to purchase your child’s class photo 

please return the proof along with your order 

form and money by Thursday 7th June.  

CLASS ATTENDANCE WINNERS! 

Congratulations to Hawthorn Class for their excellent          

attendance record and winning the class attendance for April 

and May 2018. The treat is to have a cinema day and enjoy a 

fabulous DVD and treats to share.   

Uniform Order Deadline 

If you would like to order any uniform for your child for September 

please order at the school office by Friday 15th June.  


